
 
 

 

23 September 2020 

 
 

Rise Projects Pty Ltd 
57/6 Hebert Street 
ST LEONARDS  NSW  2065 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Application No. DA2020/1163  
Address:   24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE 
 
Thank you for submitting the above application through the NSW Planning Portal.  
Council has formally accepted your application on 23/09/2020 and it will now proceed 
to notification. 

The application has been allocated to Council’s Planner, Megan Surtees, who can be 
contacted on 1300 434 434.  Please direct all enquiries in relation to your application to 
Megan Surtees. 

Notification Sign 

Please be aware, you will soon receive a waterproof notification sign via post and a 
copy via email.  The notification sign is required to be displayed on site for the specified 
time period and in the location stated in the letter.  At the commencement of the 
notification period, you will be required to provide photographic evidence to Council via 
email to demonstrate that the sign is displayed on site. 

Should you wish to monitor the progress of this application, please visit Application 
Search at www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours faithfully 
 
Business Systems & Administration Team 
Development Assessment  
 


	ISSUEDATE
	Barcode
	NAMEANDADDRESS
	DANO
	PROPADDRESS
	RECDATE
	RESPOFF
	RESPOFF1

